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PRESS RELEASE 
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA CONTRIBUTES US$50,000 TO ECCC 

 
The Government of India has announced a contribution of US$50,000 to the national component of the 
Extraordinary Chambers in the Court of Cambodia (ECCC). This installment brings the total financial 
assistance provided by India to US$1.050.000 million since the Court’s inception in 2006.  
 
“On behalf of the ECCC, we would like to express our gratitude for the support offered by the 
Government of India,” said Acting Director of Administration Tony Kranh and Deputy Director of 
Administration Knut Rosandhaug in a joint statement. 
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Mr. Neth Pheaktra 
Press Officer 
Mobile phone: +855 (0)12 488 156 
Landline: +855 (0)23 861 564 
Email: neth.pheaktra@eccc.gov.kh 
 

 
Mr. Lars Olsen 
Legal Officer 
Mobile: +855 (0)12 488 023 
Land line: +855 (0)23 861 669 
Email: olsenl@un.org  

 
 

 


